
       
  

 

1/23/2023 

 

Docketing Division 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH  43215 

 

RE:   Notice: Material Change 

 Case # 07-0568-GA-GAG 

 City of Cheviot 

 

This notice is to inform you that there has been a Material Change regarding all contacts for the City of Cheviot.  

Effective January 1, 2023, Jordan Haarmann, Director of Procurement and Business Development for Satori 

Enterprises, LLC dba Satori Energy will be the contact for: 

 

 A-2.  Contact person for regulatory matters 

 A-3.  Contact person for Commission Staff use in investigating customer complaints 

 A-4.  Applicant’s address and toll-free number for customer service complaints 

 

Contact information for Jordan Haarmann is as follows: 

 

Jordan Haarmann 

Director of Procurement & Business Development 

300 S. Wacker Dr., Suite 800 

Chicago, IL 60606 

P: 618-203-8328 

F: 618-205-5069 

E: jordan.h@agellc.com  

 

Additionally, effective January 1, 2023, Satori Enterprises, LLC dba Satori Energy will assume financial 

responsibility for PUCO/OCC assessments related to the City of Cheviot’s Natural Gas Aggregation Program. 

Sincerely, 

Ross Calliott 

Director – Energy Technology & Solutions 

P: (636) 399-2501 

F: (618) 205-5069 

E: ross.c@agellc.com  
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